
Center News To-Do
Thank you to all of our PreK/Preschool
families for coming to our first annual
graduation! We enjoyed seeing all of
those smiles.

This month we will welcome CACY and
the Ontario Branch Library to our
building. CACY stands for Community
Action for Capable Youth. Brandy and
Tracee will be teaching our
Preschool/Pre-K children about building
self-confidence and social emotional
skills. Jennie from the library will be
helping the children complete the
summer reading program.
 

We appreciate all of the summer
donations we have received. Our
children will enjoy them this summer!

  
 

The Ontario Kids Festival presented
by Sluss Realty is coming up on
Saturday, June 7  from 10am-4pm.
Look for our tent  along with
carnival games , bounce houses and
a petting zoo. This is a free event
for families.
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Dads, stop in the office on the
morning of Friday, June 13  for a
special treat to celebrate YOU!
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Current Openings

Enrollment has began at our new Allen

Campus location! Please like, follow

and share our Facebook page to see all

of our progress and updates for our

new location! Our tentative opening

date is July/August 2025. We are

making a lot of progress each week!
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Important Date(s)
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